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NNNeeewwwsss   fffrrrooommm   ttthhheee   BBBoooaaarrrddd:::   
The Board continues to be active via Zoom Meetings each week, 

and by email, to maintain the business of our Club. 

VVVooottteee   rrreee   DDDiiissstttrrriiicccttt   GGGrrraaannnttt   aaannnddd   SSSuuuppppppooorrrttt   fffooorrr   ooouuurrr   HHHooossspppiiitttaaalll:::    

As you know, a call went out to the Club for to vote to apply for a 

special District Grant to provide funds for needed equipment for 

our local hospital. 

We are delighted to report that 83% of eligible member votes 

were cast, all in favour of the Motion - thank you everyone who 

voted! 

As of today, we have not heard that the grant is approved, but it 

looks very promising and we should hear from District shortly. 

IIInnnttteeerrreeessstttiiinnnggg   NNNeeewwwsss   FFFrrrooommm   MMMooonnntttgggooommmeeerrryyy   VVViiilll lllaaagggeee   SSSccchhhoooooolll:::   
Rotarian Dave heard some interesting news from Marc Mailhot 

about the School Board.  The UGDSB has a number of 3D 

printers, and the news is that all are being used to make face 

shields for the front line workers during this pandemic - pretty 

cool, and certainly news worth sharing!  Thanks Dave! 

CCCaaannnccceeelllllleeeddd   PPPrrrooojjjeeeccctttsss   aaannnddd   EEEvvveeennntttsss:::    

As you see in the column to the right, most District and other 

Rotary programs, are cancelled.  Indications are that the Club will 

receive refunds, that we can then put towards these worthwhile 

programs in 2021.    

MMMeeemmmbbbeeerrr   DDDiiirrreeecccttteeeddd   FFFuuunnndddsss:::    

21 of 36 eligible members have already directed their funds, and 
cheques have been sent out. 

For the balance of members, simply email Fred Murphy, copy 
Don and Ingrid, and we will make arrangements for the cheques. 

The list to the right shows recipients so far for our 2020 MDFs. 

CCCooonnntttaaacccttt   wwwiiittthhh   MMMeeemmmbbbeeerrrsss:::    

As we are not meeting on a regular basis, President Richard and 

the Board would encourage Members to reach out if you have any 

concerns, or know where we might be of help in our Community - 

we Zoom meet every Saturday morning and can discuss it then.    

   

UUUpppcccooommmiiinnnggg   RRRoootttaaarrryyy   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnngggsss:::   
Thurs Apr 9 Joint Lions/Rotary 

  Meeting Cancelled 

Tue Apr 14 Meeting Cancelled 

Tue Apr 28 Meeting Cancelled 

 

Scheduled but Likely 

Subject to Cancellation: 

Tue May 12 Family Night Fun 

Tue May 26 Business Meeting 

Tue Jun 9  Club Meeting 

Tue Jun 23 Presidents' Night and 

  Paul Harris Night 

Summer BBQs: Still early, but hopefully 

we may be able to gather by then. 

MMMeeemmmbbbeeerrr   DDDiiirrreeecccttteeeddd   FFFuuunnndddsss   222000222000:::   
Alzheimer Society of Dufferin County 

Big Brothers Big Sisters 

Dufferin Community Foundation 

Dufferin Cultural Resource Circle 

Family Transition Place 

Headwaters Health Care Centre 

Hospice Dufferin 

Orangeville Christian School 

Orangeville Food Bank 

Orangeville Rotary Foundation 

Rotary International Foundation 

Westminster Milk Fund 

DDDiiissstttrrriiicccttt   NNNeeewwwsss:::   
7080 District Conference - now Oct 3rd 

District Awards Nominations - June 30th 

Camp Enterprise - cancelled for this year 

RYLA - cancelled for this year 

RLI - cancelled until Fall 2020 

April Leadership Training - cancelled 

OrangevilleRotary.ca 

SSStttaaayyy   WWWeeellllll,,,   SSStttaaayyy   HHHeeeaaalllttthhhyyy!!!   
President Richard and Members of the RCO Board 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 
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